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 Month 1 Enrollment Report 

 

    David Meadows/Julie Connolly  

     

 

 Mr. David Meadows and Mrs. Julie Connolly will provide a Month 1 Enrollment 
Report.  The primary report will compare Month 1 Enrollment to 2010-2011 
Enrollment Projections and Enrollment as of August 31, 2010.  Specific details on 
student demographics and student teacher ratios will be available on Tuesday, 
October 26, 2010 
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